
   

    

    

July 25, 2005 

Securities and Exchange Commission 
Northeast Regional Office 
3 World Finance Center Rm 4300 

New York, NY ~0281-1022 

Attn. Ms. Douna Smith: 

I received your letter of May 17 stating that you will not do 
anything more with my letter unless I contact you again. (A 
copy of your letter is enclosed.) 

My letter had to do with trades routed through a firm by the 
name of Madoff Group by the Fidelity Group...I never 
received an acceptable explanation from them concerning this 
trade. Further I had previously complained about trades 
routed through Madoff and they said there was nothing they 
could do about where the trades were routed...Rly trades all 
involved stocks listed on the NYSE and were large cap 
companies. 

I have subsequently been told that there WAS something they 
could have done about it...I don't like being lied to by a firm 
that I have done business with for some 25 plus years. 

I would appreciate your taking another look at this matter or 
considering this information in evaluating Fidelity's trading 
practices. 

 ~ t/ / P, 
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